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January 18, 2022 

 

Janet Woodcock, MD 

Acting Commissioner 

Food and Drug Administration 

5630 Fishers Lane, Rm. 1061 

-HNS would like to thank the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) 

for the extensive conversations they have had with stakeholders in drafting these 

over the counter (OTC) draft regulations, as well as for accepting input and 

taking the appropriate amount of time to ensure that these regulations were well 

drafted. While the AAO-HNS does have some comments on specific sections of 

the rule overall, we are very pleased with the patient protections and package 

warnings that were included in the proposed regulations and recommend that 

these elements be finalized.

 
1 The AAO-HNS is the nation’s largest medical organization representing specialists who treat the ear, 

nose, throat, and related structure of the head and neck. The Academy represents approximately 10,000 

otolaryngologist-head and neck surgeons practicing in the United States who diagnose and treat 

disorders of those areas. 

https://www.regulations.gov/
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